
 
 

 

 

KTPS Prize Bingo 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 

 
Our Young Hopeful and School Parliament children are organising an evening  

of Bingo fun for adults and pupils. 
Doors open at 5:15pm – eyes down at 5:30pm 

 
Tickets must be reserved in advance at the school office. Please email 

ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk to secure your place. 
 

Bingo books will be for sale on the night 
1 book (10 pages) £1.50 

 
There will be a raffle and light refreshments will be available throughout the  

evening. 
This event is not suitable for children younger than Reception age – thank you  

for your understanding. 
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